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Visitor Information Update 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

In line with Public Health Advice, and until further notice: 
 

• Visitors will be asked to produce their EU Digital COVID 

certificate or HSE COVID vaccination record, or other proof  

of immunity.  Visitors may also be asked to show photo ID to 

prove that the proof of immunity is theirs. There may be 

some exceptions, for example, a visit may be allowed to 

proceed on compassionate grounds.  

 

• The hospital may refuse access to a person who is unwilling 

to comply with the guidelines. 

 

• Nominated support partners or accompanying persons with 

patients are not required to show an EU Digital COVID 

Certificate or HSE COVID-19 Vaccination Record or other 

proof of immunity for access. 
 

 

            …..continued overleaf 
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New Patient Admissions  
 

Patients being admitted to the NRH will be asked if they have 

returned from the countries listed under National Guidelines, in 

the 14 days prior to admission.   
 

If the answer is yes, then the patient will be restricted to their 

single room and cared for using COVID-19 Personal Protective 

Equipment (PPE), regardless of symptoms, vaccination or 

immunity status. A swab for COVID-19 will be sent and followed 

up with the Infection Prevention and Control team. 
  

The list of restricted countries is continually being updated - 

details can be found on www.gov.ie – search ‘government advice 

on international travel’. 
 

COVID-19 information can also be found on: 
 

• The HSE Website - www.hse.ie  

• The Health Protection Surveillance Centre - www.hpsc.ie         

 

We ask that this information is shared with family members and 

visitors in advance of any visit, and that the guidance is followed 

to protect the health and safety of our patients and visitors. 
 

 

 

 
 

Help Protect yourself and others from COVID-19 and other Infections
 

http://www.gov.ie/
http://www.hse.ie/
http://www.hpsc.ie/

